
 
 

 
 

 

Date: 6 October 2022 
 

To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 

 
Amendment No: 1 

 
 

Reference is made to IDLO RFQ No. N_001 issued on30 September 2022 for the procurement of 
publishing services through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 

1. Regarding paper quality: IDLO is increasing the paper quality from 80gsm to at least 100gsm to 
ensure better quality for the publication.  

2. Extension of deadline: IDLO is extending the deadline of submissions to 11 October 2022. 15:00, 
Rome time 

 
This letter serves to inform that Amendment No. 1 to IDLO RFQ No. N_001 will be posted in response to 
questions raised by Bidders. 
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned IDLO RFQ No. N_001. All 
other terms and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
 
Headquarters Procurement Unit 
IDLO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


